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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Welcome to our newest member, Dorina Thomas.  Please introduce yourself if you haven’t met her yet. 

 
Thanks to Dean Walden for another unusual project.  Did it make you want to run out and become a dentist? 

 

Don’t forget bring your Christmas ornaments for our give away latter in the year.   Hope to see a lot of them at the next meeting.   

 

It was agreed that we would all paint our own Nativity Scene pieces (unless you can get someone to do it for you) and use Deft, Satin 

finish so they all look similar.  I still have several cut outs for the second set so see me when you need another one. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing you all at the May meeting. 

 

Tom 

 

DON’T FORGET ABOUT SHOW AND TELL 
 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:  Dean Walden  
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):  Bob Gaines 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST 

 

January – Tom Noller; February – Bernie Gajdica;   March – Bernie Gajdica; April – Dean Walden; May – Bob Case; June - Bill 

Wagoner;  July - Bob Gaines; August – Charley Garrison;  September – Gary Gaulden;  October – Vince Hale 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST     
 

Ever wanted to know about Danny “Reb” and Wanda?  Check out their web site at www.txwoodcarver.com. 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE MAY 26
th

  MEETING? (YES – The Center is open!) 

 

Bob Case is going to help us connect with our fantasy side by carving a troll girl.  He’ll have a couple of different sizes. 
 

 
  



 

 

    
 

DEAN HARD AT WORK    WAYNE – IT REALLY WON’T HURT THAT MUCH 

 

    
 

DENTURES IN THE MAKING?         BERNIE - WHAT BIG TEETH YOU HAVE 

 

    
 

SHOW AND TELL 


